
Planning 
Clearance

Applicant
pays the submittal fee 
invoice on the COM-, 
RES-, FPP- or MP- 

record.

City Planning 
Intake staff 
reviews submitted 
files to determine if 
an Entitlement is 
needed & clears 
the submittal for 
Building (SUB-
record is created 
for applicant & 
email notification 
sent with next 
steps).

City Building Intake 
staff reviews 
submittal package, 
creates building 
permit record for 
complete submittals, 
and emails the 
applicant requesting 
plan check & 
submittal fee 
payment.

Citizen Portal

Applicant creates 
Planning 
Application 
Submittal (PLN- 
record) & submits 
their APP, PLANS 
and SUPP files 
through the Citizen 
Portal

Staff targets all 
appropriate plan 

review disciplines and 
project is moved from 

Applied to Plan Check 
Target.

Submission begins
Submission Complete

Plan Check Begins

On to processing and 
issuance

Applicant 
registers for a 
Basic Citizen 
Portal Account.

Planning 
Clearance

Building Review of 
Submittal

New! EPC enhanced with e-Planning

Applicant visits the 
Public Counter or 
emails 
planning@cityofsacra
mento.org to receive 
a Planning Referral 
(PR) Sheet and/or a 
Planning Stamp to 
submit to building 
prior to building EPC 
submittal.

Formal Plan 
Review process 
concludes once 
all plan check 
disciplines are 
approved

EPC Process prior to e-Planning

Applicant
pays the submittal fee 
invoice on the COM-, 
RES-, FPP- or MP- 

record.

City Building Intake 
staff reviews 
submittal package, 
creates building 
permit record for 
complete submittals, 
and emails the 
applicant requesting 
plan check & 
submittal fee 
payment.

Citizen Portal

Applicant creates 
Building Submittal 
Application (SUB-
record) & submits 
their APP, PLANS 
and SUPP files 
through the Citizen 
Portal

Staff targets all 
appropriate plan 

review disciplines and 
project is moved from 

Applied to Plan Check 
Target.

Submission begins
Submission Complete

Plan Check Begins

On to processing and 
issuance

Applicant 
registers for a 
Basic Citizen 
Portal Account.

Building Review of 
Submittal

Formal Plan 
Review process 
concludes once 
all plan check 
disciplines are 
approved


